
  

 

 

A new F4 Championship chooses Mygale 
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What’s happening in Formula 4 - September 2019  

 
 
 
MYGALE The first race of the FIA-certified Argentina Formula 4 Championship will be held 

on October 18th and 19th in Buenos Aires. Geely 2.0 L engines will power the F4 MYGALE. 
This is the 8th F4 Championship to choose the MYGALE chassis. 
 
MYGALE employees have put in extra effort to ensure manufacture and shipment of the 
cars on time, and we will supply technical expertise on the spot for the inaugural round of 
the championship. 
 

The following races will take place on 22nd and 23rd November, also in Buenos Aires. 
 
 

 
 

          

 
 
 

 
 


